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Headteacher’s Hello 
Years 5 and 6 had a visit from the School Nurse and PC 
Alicia respectively on Monday to help support their learning 
around the topics of puberty and keeping safe. On 
Wednesday Father John came to lead Worship and he 
spoke to the children about Mothers’ Day. Year 6 topped off 
the week today with an online session about polar biomes 
and the Arctic and Antarctic environment. The Netball team 
had a home match on Monday against Nelson School and 
although they lost 8-9, Miss Holloway was very proud of the 
team and how hard they worked for each other. Thank you 
to all the parents who were able to come and support.  
 
It's a busy week next week, with both the Netball team 
(Heathfield Juniors) and the Girls’ and Boys’ Football teams 
(St Edmund’s) playing on Monday and Wednesday 
respectively. We’ll keep you posted on how they get on. On 
Tuesday Years 2 and 3 are off up to London to visit the 
Transport Museum (Year 2) and the British Museum (Year 
3). Also on Tuesday we have Year 5 heading off to the 
Rose Theatre in Kingston to take part in the Singing 
Festival. We know they will sing beautifully and thank you to 
all the parents who are able to go along to support them. 
We’re looking forward to seeing the Year 3 Class Assembly 
on Wednesday and hope that as many parents as possible 
are able to join us. 
 
Good luck to Ireland on Saturday as they go for the Grand 
Slam in the rugby when they play England in Dublin. 
Hopefully England can perform somewhat better against 
Ireland than they did against France last Saturday..! 
 
On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish all our Mums 
and Nans a lovely Mothers’ Day on Sunday. Thank you to 
the School Association for organising the Mothers’ Day Sale 
today and thank you to everyone who has been able to 
support them.  
 
Mr Corke 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 97.67 

Endurance 96.33 

Peace 93.00 

Forgiveness 97.33 

Reverence 93.67 

Service 94.33 

Justice 93.85 
 

____________________________________________________ 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Keira 

Endurance Elie 

Peace Joseph 

Forgiveness Cora 

Reverence Whole Class 

Service Sophia A & James 

Justice Whole Class 
 

____________________________________________________ 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Year R – Whitton Library, Friday 24th March, we will leave 
school between 09:15 and 09:30 and return back before 
lunch. Please let us know ASAP if you can help with this.   
____________________________________________________ 
 

Inconsiderate Parking 
It was very upsetting to hear that one of our parents who 
lives close to the school had their driveway blocked by a 
car that belonged to a Bishop Perrin parent this week. The 
parent whose car was blocked in ended up being late for 
work and was spoken to in an unpleasant manner by the 
parent who had parked across their drive. Please be 
considerate of our neighbours and the safety of all 
pedestrians when you park your car. 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs  

 
Following on from our clubs’ email sent to you this week, 
we are pleased to announce an exciting array of clubs for 
the children to choose from, ranging from football to 
ukulele, from colouring to book club!  
 
The initial booking stage will open on Monday 20th 
March at 12 noon and close on Wednesday 22nd March 
at 10.00am. Historically, clubs were released at 6pm, but 
our new system requires us to activate this within school 
hours whilst we are onsite.  
 
Booking for Clubs 
Log in to your child’s SCOPAY account and click ‘secure 
place’ on your chosen club. Bookings for JA Sports, Joy 
for Languages and Code Camp are separate. To book 
these clubs please visit their websites as detailed on the 
clubs list email. 
The number of clubs you can sign up for on SCOPAY will 
be limited initially to one per pupil. Parent/s have in the 
past signed up for more than one club using different 
email addresses. This is unfair. If this happens please 
note we will remove all bookings for that particular child. 
 
Paying for Clubs 
School run clubs: 
Once the entire booking process has finished you will 
receive an email prompting you to pay for the clubs. At 
this time please log in to your SCOPAY account and pay 
for the club(s) you have signed your child up to. 
External Provider led clubs: 
You will receive an email containing payment details for 
your selected club. For JA sports, Code Camp and Joy for 
Languages please use the payment link provided in the 
Extra-Curricular Clubs List. 
 

________________________________________________ 

Year 5 and 6 to Turing House School 
On Thursday 30th March, Years 5 and 6 will be attending 
Turing House School to see their production of We Will 
Rock You.  We will leave school at 1.20pm and return to 
school at 3pm. Many thanks Miss Sweeney 
 

___________________________________________________ 

Whitton Food Bank 
Thank you for your kind food donations, we take the 
collection box to Whitton Foodbank weekly, and they’re 
extremely grateful for your generosity. If you would like to 
donate food, the box can be found in the School foyer. 
 
 

Careers Day – 26th May 2023  
 

We will be holding our Y5 & 6 Career day on Friday 26th 
May. We need volunteers (from any of the sectors below) 
to come in on the afternoon of the 26th May and speak for 
four, 10-15-minute-long sessions about their career. The 
event will take place between 1:30PM and 3:00PM. If you, 
a family member, or friend are interested in volunteering 
to speak about a career, please email the school office 
info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk with your career type 
and a brief description that we can share with the children 
to help them select which speakers to visit.  
 
To ensure we have a variety of career types on offer, and 
in hopeful anticipation of a wealth of offers to talk with our 
children, we will send out invitations to volunteers at the 
event by the end of April.  
 
• Accountancy, banking and finance 
• Business, consulting and management 
• Charity and voluntary work 
• Creative arts and design 
• Energy and utilities 
• Engineering and manufacturing 
• Environment and agriculture 
• Healthcare 
• Hospitality and events management 
• Information technology 
• Law 
• Law enforcement and security 
• Leisure, sport and tourism 
• Marketing, advertising and PR 
• Media and internet 
• Property and construction 
• Public services and administration 
• Recruitment and HR 
• Retail 
• Sales 
• Science and pharmaceuticals 
• Social care 
• Teacher training and education 
 
 
___________________________________________________ 

School Uniform and PE Kit 
We have noticed that some children are not wearing the 
correct school uniform and would be grateful of your 
support in ensuring your child is wearing all the correct 
items of clothing. Please be aware that tights should be 
either grey or black and not skin coloured ones. Please 
also ensure that your child has the correct PE kit for their 
PE lessons. There are lots of children who are currently 
wearing incorrect PE kit, including some who are wearing 
leggings instead of black track suit bottoms. Please 
ensure your child has the correct PE kit at all times. 
Please click here to access the Uniform Policy from the 
website. Thank you for your support with this.  
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(Example of a medium sized egg; Cadbury’s Easter Egg at approx. £1.25) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/


4 | P a g e  
Bishop Perrin C of E Primary School is a Nut Free School  info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk 
  https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/  

 

 

 

mailto:info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/


5 | P a g e  
Bishop Perrin C of E Primary School is a Nut Free School  info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk 
  https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th March Mother’s Day Gift Sale – SA  

20th March Y1 to Whitton Library 

 
21st March 

Y2 London Transport Museum Trip packed lunch required 

Y3 British Museum Trip packed lunch required 

Y5 at RMT Singing Festival  packed lunch required 

22nd March Y3 Class Assembly at 9AM 
 

24th March 
Easter MUFTI - SA 

YR to Whitton Library 
 

30th March 
Easter End of Term Service at St Augustine’s Church 

Y5 & 6 to Turing House School Performance  
 
 

31st March 

Easter Egg Distribution - SA 

Second Hand Uniform Sale - SA 

Last day of Term – School closes 1:30pm 

3rd – 14th April Easter Holidays – School Closed 

17th April Children return to school  
 

25th April 
Y6 to St Augustine’s Church  

School Police Officer to Y5 

1st May Bank Holiday – School Closed  

2 – 5th May Y5 Residential Trip, Isle of Wight 

8th May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

11th May Y5 – Part 1, Shakespeare Workshop at School 

15th May School Police Officer to Y4 

18th May Class/Group Photography Day 

23rd May Y4 to St Augustine’s Church 

26th May Y 5 & 6 Careers Day 

29th May – 2nd June Half Term – School Closed 

5th June INSET Day – School Closed 

9th June YR Bocketts Farm Trip  packed lunch required 

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
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